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President-M.Trachsel-586-484-0836   Sec.-D. Angelosanto-734-422-3501 
V. President-M. Van Hollenbeke-734-765-2555  Treas.-J. Mackson-734-525-0537 

 
  

President’s Message 
 

February is here and is off to a snowy start.  I got almost a foot of snow at my place this week.  I guess 
I’m officially ready for winter to be over now.  I’m certainly ready for some warmer weather.  The good 
news is spring training starts in two weeks.  That means that spring can’t be far away. 
 
February is a busy month for the club.  We have two events in addition to the second to last month of 
Pinochle.  We had a good turnout this weekend to watch one of Coach Mackson’s basketball games.  
Later this month we will be going to the Cadiux Café for some feather bowling.  I’m really looking 
forward to that. 
 
Don’t for get we have nominations for officers at the meeting this month.  Give some thought to who 
you feel should be nominated.   
 
Mike T 

 
Book Club 

 
No report was given 

 

 

Wives Meeting 
 
TRI-V WIVES -- TIME CHANGE 
  

Our next meeting is Tuesday, February 15th 1:00pm at Ellie Connolly's home. Come join us for a nice 
afternoon of visiting and cards.  248-473-8414.  The time change will be for the months of January, 
February, March, and April.  Discussion will be held to determine if the meeting time should become 
permanent. 
.   
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TRI-V CLUB BY-LAW PROPOSED CHANGE 

 

Proposed TRI-V Club By-Law change to Article IV, Item 2. 
 
Article IV, Item 2 currently reads: 
All members eligible to vote may cast a vote by absentee ballot. It is the responsibility of the member to 
request an absentee ballot. 
 
Proposed change to Article IV, item 2: 
All members eligible to vote and unable to attend the March meeting may cast their vote by absentee 
ballot. It is the responsibility of the member to request an absentee ballot from the election committee. 
He may request to receive the ballot electronically or by U.S. mail. It is the member’s responsibility to 
return the ballot to the election committee by Email, U.S. mail or by hand, not verbally or by text 
message. 

 
Winter Event 

 

FEATHER BOWLING       5-7pm Sunday February 27th    Cadieux Cafe 
                                                                                             4300 Cadieux 
                                                                                             Detroit,  48224 
  
Come for an evening of fun, no experience necessary. Cost is nominal depending on attendance. 
Dinner of your choice will follow at 7:00pm. Please call the committee if planning on attending and /or 
staying for dinner. We need to reserve tables for our group.  
Jeff Trachsel, 248-620-2732, Jason Osborne 734-513-8322, Jack Schaefer 248-349-7359 

 
 

TRI-V PINOCHLE 2010-2011 
 

January Pinochle at the Schaefers 
 

During the snow storm, Saturday, Feb. 5th, four couples braved the elements and came to play cards. 
We had Dion, Brett, Romas, Mike T., Terry, Ellie, Jason and April. After eating lots of yummy food we 
played with five couples. Terry topped the score with 25 1/2 with Dion placing second with 25. 
Brett and Jacqui shared third place with 23 points. Romas and Jacqui both had double pinochle but 
Dion did better with a roundhouse. We had great fun enjoying everyone's company.  
 

 

Final Pinochle 
 

Final Pinochle is scheduled for Saturday April 16th.   We have not settled on a location yet, but we 
wanted everyone to put this date on your calendars.  Everyone is invited, even if you did not play 
pinochle this year.  We are planning some interesting games to amuse you after dinner.  So, don’t 
miss it!  Your Committee (Bob, Brian, and Jack) 
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2010-11 TRI-V  PINOCHLE  STANDINGS TOTAL Double Round

POINTS Pinochle House

X = 2 Way tie for Third Y = 3 Way tie for Third Z = Two way tie for fourth place

V = 3 Way tie for First W = 2 way tie for second S = Sub   $ = Paid Point $  X = 2 way Tie For First

$  = Paid Points 10/2/2010 11/6/2010 12/4/2010 1/8/2011 2/5/2011 3/5/2011  

$ Jane Trachsel 21.0 36.0 A 18.5 15.5 29.5 A    120.5

$ Robyn Mackson 24.0 C 29.5 C 20.5 D 28.0 A 14.0    116.0 3

$ Jeff Trachsel 33.5 A 15.0 28.0 W 19.0 20.5 C    116.0 1

$ Mike Trachsel 14.0 30.5 B 23.5 26.0 W 22.0    116.0 1

$ Victoria Angelosanto 23.0 D 19.5 31.5 A 21.5 19.0    114.5

$ Nick Angelosanto 22.0 23.5 D 18.5 24.5 C 19.5    108.0 1

$ Dion Angelosanto 32.5 A 14.0 19.5 14.5 25.0 B    105.5 2 1

$ Jack Schaefer 22.5 D 21.5 28.0 W 21.5 9.5    103.0

$ Brian Trachsel 30.0 B 9.0 25.0 20.5 16.0    100.5

$ Jan Cashman 25.0 C 19.5 16.0 18.5 18.0    97.0

$ Jacqui Schaefer 15.5 20.5 14.0 23.0 D 23.0 X    96.0 1

$ Brett Barnes 13.0 @ 6.5 @ 30.5 A 21.0 23.0 X    94.0

$ April Osborne 14.0 23.0 D 20.0 D 16.0 13.0    86.0 1

$ Cal Cashman 17.0 11.5 24.5 C 12.0 18.5    83.5

$S Terry Connolly 19.5    17.0 20.5 25.5 A    82.5

$ John Mackson 13.0 @ 21.5 19.0  10.5 @ 18.5    82.5

$S Bob Kuhr    15.5 17.5 28.0 B 20.0 D    81.0

$ Annemarie Angelosanto 15.5 17.0 15.5 23.0 Z 9.5 @    80.5 1

$ Karen Thrift 15.5 17.0 7.0 15.0 26.0 B    80.5

$S Ellie Connolly 14.0    16.5 30.5 A 17.5    78.5

$S Sherry Kuhr    17.5 29.5 B 18.5 12.5    78.0

$ Jason Osborne 20.5 6.5 22.5 B 11.5 17.0    78.0 1

$S Romas Bliudzius       22.0 C 26.0 W 14.5    62.5 1
S Dennis Wutka 15.5 25.5 20.5            61.5

$S John Lardin 21.5 16.5 23.0 A          61.0

$ Lynne Barnes 13.0 @ 6.5 @ 12.5 15.5 9.5 @    57.0

S Blondie Forsyth 14.0 23.5 18.5          56.0

$S Ken Stress    18.0 13.0 23.0 Z       54.0
$S George Hoffman 28.0 B 24.0 C         52.0

$S Tim Gies    25.0 B 26.5 D          51.5

S Marlene Wutka 21.5 21.0 8.0            50.5

$S Peggy Hoffman 18.0 28.5 A       46.5

$S Judy Lardin 14.5 11.0 15.0          40.5

$S Kate Stress    13.5 16.0 10.5       40.0
S Delores McMillan 13.0    15.5            28.5

S Barb Gies    26.5             26.5
S Jay Trachsel 25.5 25.5

$S Karlyn Gies    10.5 13.0          23.5
S Mike Lardin       19.0          19.0

S Geoff Steinhauer       19.0          19.0
S Jerry Gies    18.5             18.5
S Bev Lardin       18.5          18.5

S Matt VanHollebeke     18.5      18.5
S Sherry Steinhauer                0.0

$ MEANS POINT MONEYS ARE PAID BY MONTHLY PLAYERS

$S MEANS POINT MONEYS ARE PAID BY SUBSTITUTES

S MEANS SUBSTITUES - NO POINT MONEY
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ANNIVERSARY PARTY  REVISION 
MARCH 12, 2011 

 

Hawthorne Valley has gone out of business so the 74th Anniversary Party will be held at Northville 
Downs on Saturday, March 12 at 6:00pm.  Northville Downs is located at 301 South Center St., 
Northville.  We will be located on the third floor banquet room.  Elevators are available. The meeting for 
installation of officers will start at 6:00pm in a private room behind the banquet room.  A full buffett 
complete with three meat selections, salad and dessert bar with coffee and tea included will be 
available from 6:30pm to 9:30pm.  A cash cocktail bar will also be available. We will have our own 
section by the windows overlooking the race course so we can view the harness races from 7:00pm to 
11:00pm with one of the races named in honor of TRI-V. Please contact one of the committee 
members to confirm your reservations.  It should be a very fun evening. Committee:  Cal Cashman, 
Nick Angelosanto, Brett Barnes, Ken Stress 
 
 

 

TRI-V FLORIDA ANNIVERSARY PARTY 
MARCH 18-20 

 
Please be sure to make your own reservations for the Mystery Train dinner by February 28.  Phone for 
reservations is 239-275-8487.  Also tell them you are with the Gies party and arrive by 5:30 to be sure 
we will be seated together.  The address is 2805 Colonial, Fort Myers, FL 33966.  Maps will be given to 
you before hand to both days events. We will be touring the Echo Farm (Educational concerns Hunger 
Organization) at 10:00 am on Saturday.  Part of the tour is a film so we won't be walking for the whole 
two hours.  However, I need to know who will be attending so I can arrange for golf carts for those who 
might not be able to walk and stand for that long.  The cost for the tour is $5.00. Those who may not 
wish to take this educational tour may still meet the group for lunch at approx. 12:30 at Perkins on 41 
and Hancock. Be sure to bring swim suits, towels, card and games for the rest of the day and evening 
at Del Tura, where Bill and Onallee live.  We can enjoy the pool and have dinner under the covered grill 
area by the pool and have a room reserved for games and cards as evening arrives. We ask that you 
let either Bill Trachsel or Tim Gies know the events you will be attending.  This can be done by email or 
phone.  
  
See you soon.  
  
Tim Gies - email tkgies@gmail.com phone 248-910-1886 - Bill Trachsel 239-731-2501 
 

 

Trifles 
 
From the J. Lardins 
Judy and John Lardin left Michigan on January 5th and arrived in Ft. Myers Florida on January 7th.  
They are happy to report that the weather “Gods” have been good to them so far this year.  John thinks 
they are trying to make up for the rotten weather they went through last winter in Florida.  They have 
kept busy sharing stories with the acquaintances they made the last two years.  Unfortunately Judy’s 
Mom does not want to take the chance to come down this year.  Judy was able to make a quick trip to 
Illinois to spend a few days with her but could not talk her into coming back for a couple of weeks.  Nick 
and Vickie made it down to Ft. Myers arriving on Sunday, February 6th, for a couple of weeks.  Nick will 
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be golfing with Lee Anderson and John in the Friday morning league.  John is hoping Jack Schaefer 
will be able to make it down for a couple of weeks and will be able to join Nick, Lee and John in a few 
rounds of golf.  Judy and John are also looking forward to a visit from Alyssa, Bev and Mike the end of 
February.  With all that has been happening up North any break to sunny Florida, regardless of the 
length, is good medicine.   
 
 

From the Angelosantos 
Our family would like to thank everyone for the kind words, cards, calls, flowers, dinners, and desserts, 
during Victoria Battel’s last few weeks.  If you knew my mom only the last few years, you missed out on 
knowing an awesome lady.  She stayed home raising six children, most of that time with only one car.  
That in itself is amazing.  She could play almost any tune we requested on the piano, but never had a 
lesson and didn’t read notes.  She made most of our clothes when we were growing up and became an 
accomplished seamstress when she moved to Arizona.  She took sketching classes as a young lady 
and was a gifted artist.  Before she was afflicted with dementia, she told fascinating stories about her 
family.  She was born in Detroit, but told stories of her dad and his very young wife coming to America.  
Life during the depression and WWII shaped her into the loving grateful person we loved.  In the last 
few years she lost many of the memories, but never lost her beautiful smile and sense of humor.  She 
smiled at everyone even during her final days.  We miss her, but take comfort in knowing she is still 
smiling. 
Victoria  
 
From Jim Delanoy 
I' M NOT SURE IF I GAVE YOU ALL THE DETAILS ABOUT DORIS DEATH ON JANUARY 22ND. 
AND THE MEMORIAL SERVICE  AND INTERNMENT OF HER  ASHES IN OUR CHURCH GARTH 
 ALSO , EXCEPT FOR THE RETIREE'S WHO LIVE DOWN HERE FEW HAVE EVER MET HER, SO I 
WILL TRY TO FILL IN THE GAPS. 
  
WHEN CONNIE DIED IN FEBRUARY 1995 AFTER BATTLING CANCER FOR FIVE 
YEARS, I BECAME QUITE LONELY AS YOU WOULD EXPECT.  AFTER A PROPER PERIOD OF 
TIME.  I TOOK OUT A FEW SINGLE LADIES WHO WERE ALSO LONELY INCLUDING DORIS.  IT 
WASN'T LONG BEFORE I DECIDED I HAD TO CUT OUT THE GAMES, AFTER DORIS SAID TO ME 
ON ONE OCCASION, “IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE THE DON-JUAN OF SHADY LANE OAKS, I'M 
NOT SURE I  WANT TO BE PART OF YOUR HAREM!"  WELL, THERE WAS NO DOUBT IN MY 
MIND WHO I WANTED AND, IT WAS DORIS OF COURSE.  OUR RELATIONSHIP GREW INTO 
TRUE AND DEVOTED LOVE AND WE BEEN “SIGNIFICENT OTHERS." FOR FIFTEEN 
WONDERFUL YEARS. DORIS WAS A FRIEND AND NEIGHBOR OF MY WIFE CONNIE AND I IN 
SHADY LANE OAKS. THE MOBILE HOME COMMUNITY WE MOVED TO IN 1987.  THOSE WHO 
HAVE SEEN IT WILL AGREE IT WAS A BEAUTIFUL HOME IN A BEAUTIFUL SETTING ON A 
SMALL LAKE.  LOTS OF TREES, HANGING BASKETS IN THE WOODS NEXT TO US.   IT WAS A 
DOUBLE WIDE 28 FT WIDE X  54 WIDE  WITH  A 12 X 24 GLASSED IN PORCH ON THE LAKE 
SIDE WITH HEAT AND AIR.   THAT'S WHERE WE SPENT MOST OF OUR TIME.  THE PREVIOUS 
OWNER, WAS THE OWNER OF THE PARK AND HAD THE WHOLE HOUSE WIRED FOR SOUND 
AND THE NECESSARY COMPONENTS TO PLAY IT.  DORIS SUFFERED FROM 
OSTEOPOROSIS.  A YEAR AGO, EARLY IN JANUARY, SHE FRACTURED A BONE ON HER SPINE 
SIMPLY BY PULLING AT A SWEATER THAT HAD BUNCHED UP, PREVENTING HER FROM 
 BUCKLING HER SEAT BELT IN MY CAR.  IT REQUIRED SURGERY AND SHE HAD SUFFERED 
FROM A GREAT DEAL OF PAIN AND HAD BEEN REQUIRED TO USE A WALKER EVER SINCE.  
MORE RECENTLY SHE FRACTURED HER STERNUM WHILE SIMPLY GETTING OUT OF BED, 
MORE PAIN. MY GREATEST FEAR WAS THAT I MIGHT DIE BEFORE HER AND LEAVE HER 
ALONE. 
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RECENTLY I DISCOVERED HER STOMACH SEEMED SWOLLEN AND EXTREMELY HARD.  OUR 
DOCTOR ORDERED AN ULTRA-SOUND AND DISCOVERED CANCER ON HER LIVER WHICH 
THEY LATER DISCOVERED BEGAN IN HER COLON.  HOSPICE TOOK OVER AND SHE DIED AT 
HOME UNDER THEIR LOVING CARE 13 DAYS LATER ON JANUARY 22, 2011 
  
  
A BEAUTIFUL MEMORIAL SERVICE AND THE INTERNMENT OF HER ASHES TOOK PLACE AT 
OUR ST. JOHN'S EPISCOPAL CHURCH ON FEBRUARY 3RD, 2011.  A RECEPTION ARRANGED 
BY THE ECW (EPISCOPAL CHURCH WOMEN) FOLLOWED IN THE CHURCH PARISH HALL.  
DORIS SERVED AS PRESIDENT OF THE ECW FOR THE LAST SIX YEARS UNTIL SHE 
RESIGNED AFTER HER 90TH BIRTHDAY. THE CHURCH WAS NEARLY FILLED WITH HER 
FRIENDS AND ADMIRERS.  SHIRLEY AND BILL SUCHNER WERE THERE TO REPRESENT TRI-V. 
  
  
 

Calendar of Events 
 

 February        March                         
4th November Social      5th Pinochle 
 Taylor Kennedy High School (7pm)   9th Men’s Mtg. 
5th Pinochle         Walker’s Speakeasy (6:30 pm) 
9th Men’s Mtg.        12th Anniversary Party 
 Walker’s Speakeasy (6:30 pm)     Northville Downs (6 pm) 
15th Wives’ Club Mtg.      16th Wives Mtg.  
 (Connolly home 1 pm)      (1 pm) 
27th Winter Event       18th-20th Florida Anniversary Party 
 Cadieux Café (5 pm) 
 
 

February Birthdays      March Birthdays 

1st Eric Hoffman       3rd Victoria Angelosanto 
2nd Ken Stress       4th Terry Dunham & Barb Gies 
7th Romas Bliudzius       7th Dave Reutenik 
9th Tim Gies        8th Bill Suchner & Dick Barnes 
11th Babs Wagner & Amber Trachsel    17th Marlene Wutka 
13th Lynne Barnes       19th Mike Lardin 
22nd Tom Untener       20th Ellie Conolly 
23rd Bonnie Untener       28th John Clingerman 
24th Sherry Kuhr       29th Bill Trachsel (young) 
26th Esther Chamberlain      30th Cal Cashman 
28th Helene Ryan       31st Art Dushary & Geri Ruetenik 
        
    
       
 February Anniversaries      March Anniversaries  
   
None         3-22-03 Bill & Michelle Trachsel  
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MEMORIES FROM THE FEBRUARY 2006 ISSUE OF TRI-V UMPH 
 

Our prayers went out to Stan and Pat Reid.  Stan was battling cancer and Pat had her second leg 
amputated because of her diabetes.  This forced them to sell their home in Florida and for Stan to 
move back to Michigan, moving in with his son in Jackson, and Pat moving into a nursing home.  Our 
prayers also went out to Nick Angelosanto on the passing of Michael, his nephew.  Michael was only 
34 and very special to Nick.  TRI-V Members and their families seemed to be traveling everywhere.  
John and Mike Lardin along with Nick, Matt V., Jack Schaefer and Terry Connolly were leaving on the 
1st of February for their annual golf trip to Florida.  This was the 20th Anniversary of the winter trip 
started with Nick, Cal and John to Arizona.  Vickie and Ellie were meeting their “sweeties” after the golf 
weekend for a longer stay.  Ken and Diane Plocharczyk were heading down to Florida on the 11th to 
spend time with Art and Tim and Karlyn Gies were heading down to Florida on the 3rd spending the 
week with Bill and Onallee.  Bob and Peg Wendt spend eight days on a new ship the Carnival Liberty 
while Terry and Sue Dunham had travel plans to Florida in mid-February, Dayton Ohio in March, 
Williamsburg Virginia in April, Houston Texas in May and Hawaii in June.  Judy and John along with 
Mike made a trip to San Antonio Texas just before the February winter golf outing and on the return 
from the winter trip, Judy and John squeezed in another trip to Texas the middle of February to be 
followed by a planned trip to Las Vegas with Judy’s sister and brother-in-laws in March. Art Trachsel 
was honored for his work in coordinating five blood drives a year for the past nine years at the 
Meadows Community Association in Sarasota Florida.  The end of January Jack and Jackie Schaefer 
along with the children and grandchildren made a trip to celebrate Jack’s birthday in Grand Rapids with 
his mother who is 92. The Couples February Event was scheduled for February 19th at Snooker’s Pool 
and Pub in Livonia while the TRI-V Anniversary Party was set for March 11th at the Maples of Novi.  
The 2006 Council Party was held at the Roseland Golf and Curling Club on January 14th with 13 
members and 16 non-members in attendance. The Girls Weekend was set for August 11th thru 13th in 
St. Joe Michigan. The Florida Anniversary Party was held the weekend of January 13th in Clearwater 
Florida.  There were 20 in attendance enjoying travel whist, some sight seeing and more cards before 
leaving on Sunday morning.  This wraps up another trip down Memory Lane.  There was no issue of 
the TRI-V Umph published in February 2001.  I mentioned the winter Florida Golf trip and as I was 
typing I thought of the first trip made with Nick and Cal as well as the remaining trips to Georgia, 
Mississippi and many locations through Florida as well as the two outings that we shared with our 
“Brides”  They were all fun.  We have had a lot of snow and cold weather so far this year.  Us “older” 
folks can remember when we had no such thing as “snow days” for school and how we just lived with it.  
These memories along with all that we grew up are our memories to share with each other as well as 
our children and grandchildren.  Take the time to share with them now.  Do not let them get lost.  Until 
we see you next month in print, the Good Lord willing, take care of one another. 
 

 

TRI-V NOMINATION AND ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
 

The nomination for the office of President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer will take place at 
the February 9, 2011, meeting and the election for these offices and nomination and election of three 
Council Members is scheduled to take place at the March 9, 2011, meeting.   In accordance with the 
TRI-V Club By-Laws, Article IV, Officers, “A five year history of officers and council members shall be 
furnished to all voting members in January.”  Attached you will find the last 5 year history of officers as 
well as a history of terms served as officers and council members for those eligible to hold office.  
Please save the list and review it before the February meeting so you can be prepared to nominate 
members for the office of President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer followed at the March 
meeting the three new council members. Your Nomination Committee,  Ken Stress, Chairman,  Cal 
Cashman, Bob Kuhr 
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                                    LAST 5 YEAR HISTORY OF OFFICERS 

2005 - 2010 
2006 President  Jack Schaefer 
 Vice-President  John Clingerman 
 Secretary  Roy Lockhart 
    Tim Gies replaced Roy Lockhart in October 2006 
 Treasurer  Matt Hoffman 
 Council (1 year term) Nick Angelosanto, George Hoffman, Mike Trachsel  
                          (2 year term) Brett Barnes, Jeff Trachsel, Matt VanHollebeke 
 
2007   President  John Clingerman 
           Vice-President  Michael Trachsel 
           Secretary  Dion Angelosanto 
           Treasurer  Goeff Steinhauer 
           Council (1 year term)   Brett Barnes, Jeff Trachsel, Matt VanHollebeke 
                         (2 year term)  Cal Cashman, Eric Hoffman, Billy Trachsel 
 
2008   President  John Clingerman 
           Vice-President  Michael Trachsel 
           Secretary  Dion Angelosanto 
           Treasurer  Goeff Steinhauer 
           Council (1 year term)   Cal Cashman, Eric Hoffman, Billy Trachsel 
  (2 year term) Nick Angelosanto, Jack Schaefer, Brian Trachsel 
 
2009    President  Michael Trachsel 
 Vice-President  Matthew VanHollebeke 
 Secretary  Dion Angelosanto 
 Treasurer  John Mackson 
 Council (1 year term) Nick Angelosanto, Jack Schaefer, Brian Trachsel     
    (2 year term) Jeff Trachsel, William Trachsel Jr., Steve Trachsel 
 
2009    President  Michael Trachsel 
 Vice-President  Matthew VanHollebeke 
 Secretary  Dion Angelosanto 
 Treasurer  John Mackson 
 Council (1 year term) Jeff Trachsel, William Trachsel Jr., Steve Trachsel    
    (2 year term) Dave Burke, Geoff Steinhauer, Jay Trachsel 
 
SPECIAL NOTE: COUNCIL MEMBERS DAVE BURKE, GEOFF STEINHAUER  
AND JAY TRACHSEL HAVE ONE YEAR REMAINING ON THE COUNCIL FOR 
2009 AND ARE NOT ELIGIBLE TO BE NOMINATED FOR ANY OTHERE OFFICE. 
.  
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NAME PRES. VICE-PRES. TRES. SEC. COUNCIL TOTAL
Angelosanto, Dion 4 4
Angelosanto, Dominic 1 0.5 1 13.5 16
Barnes, Dick
Bliudzius, Romas 1 5 6
Burke, Dave 1 1
Cashman, Cal 2 2 1 10 15
Elliott, Mark 0.5 2 2.5
Gies, Jerry
Gies, Tim 2 3 1 1 7 14
Hoffman, George 1 1 12 3 17
Hoffman, Matt 1 2 1 2 6
Kuhr, Bob 1 1 6 8
Mackson, John 2 2 4
Osborne, Jason
Schaefer, Jack 2 1 1.5 4 8.5
Steinhauer, Goeff 2 1 3
Stress, Ken 6 6
Trachsel, Brian 2 1 4 8 15
Trachsel, Jay 2 1 8 11
Trachsel, Jeff 1 1 8 10
Trachsel, Michael 2 2 2 6
Trachsel, Steve 2 2
Trachsel, William 4 4
VanHollebeke, Matt 2 2 4

ELIGIBLE MEMBERS TO HOLD OFFICE ARE ACTIVE MEMBERS ONLY.

NOMINATION FOR THE OFFICES OF PRESIDENT, VICE-PRESIDENT, SECRETARY THE OFFICE OF PRESIDENT, VICE-PRESIDENT, SECRETARY PRESIDENT, VICE-PRESIDENT, SECRETARY                                               
AND TREASURER SHALL TAKE PLACE AT THE FEBRUARY MEETING.  THE  SHALL TAKE PLACE AT THE FEBRUARY MEETING.                             
THE ELECTION OF THE ABOVE OFFICES WILL TAKE PLACE AT THE MARCH
MEETING.  IF YOU WILL BE UNABLE TO ATTEND THE MARCH MEETING

YOU MAY REQUEST A ABSENTEE BALLOT FROM THE ELECTION COMMITTEE.

 

NOMINATIONS FOR THREE COUNCIL SEATS WILL TAKE PLACE AT THE MARCH
MEETING AFTER THE ELECTION FOR PRESIDENT, VICE-PRESIDENT, SECRETARY
AND TREASURER.  DAVE BURKE, GEOFF STEINHAUER AND JAY TRACHSEL AREL HAVE
A YEAR REMAINING ON THEIR COUNCIL TERMS AND ARE NOT ELIGIBLE TO BE
NOMINATED TO ELECTED TO ANOTHER OFFICE.
THERE ARE NO PROVISIONS FOR AN ABSENTEE BALLOT FOR THE ELECTION OF

COUNCIL MEMBERS.

TERMS SERVED AS OFFICERS AND COUNCIL MEMBERS
TRI-V CLUB 1937-2010
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